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26.03.2021 

Hello  

Welcome to St Brigid’s Primary School.  We are very excited about you starting 
here with us in August 2021.  My name is Mr Cassidy and I am the Head 
Teacher in St Brigid’s Primary. This means that I look after all of the boys and 
girls in the school.   

Just now, we are working on a plan to help you get used to life in St Brigid’s 
Primary when you come to us in Primary 1 but as we still have to follow some 
special rules from the Government, I am unable to confirm any details at the 
moment. 

I would like your mum or dad or whoever looks after you to contact the school to 
provide an e-mail address so that we can easily contact your family about our 
plans.  

The easiest way to do this is to go to our pinned tweet on our Twitter page 
@StBrigidsPS and to fill in the online survey by clicking on the link. An adult can 
also phone the school on 0141 647 3952 to let us know.  

There is also a virtual tour of our school which is on our website in the Parent 
Zone in P1 inductions; I hope you enjoy it! You can access our website here, 
www.st-brigids-pri.glasgow.sch.uk  
 

The teachers and I are really looking forward to seeing you soon.  

Mr Cassidy  
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